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January 10,2000 

Ms. Blanca S. Bayo, Director 

Division of Records and Reporting 

Florida Public Service Commission 

2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 

Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 


Re: 	 Docket No. 991930 

Workshop Request 


Dear Ms. Bayo: 

Pursuant to the Notice published in Volume 25, Number 52 of the December 30, 
1999, Florida Administrative Weekly at page 5903, AT&T Communications of the 
Southern States, Inc. requests that Commission staff proceed with the proposed rule 
development workshop scheduled for February 3, 2000, in the above-reference docket. 

If you have any questions or require any further information, please contact me at 
425-6365. 

Sincerely, 
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